
Covid19 – Guidelines 

 
Caterpillar Room On-Site Procedures  
 

• There will be no more than four students per session.  
• Every students' temperature will be taken before entering site. Parents are 

encouraged to take students temperature prior to arrival.  
• Students will be asked to wash hands/apply hand sanitizer prior to session 

start.  
• Site will be cleaned and sanitized in between sessions.  
• All equipment used will be wiped down and sanitized in between sessions, 

and evenings.  
• Students will have individual “student kits” consisting of all necessary 

supplies to be used during service. 
• When possible, the Caterpillar Room will adhere to 6 feet social distance 

guidelines.  
• The Caterpillar Room employees will wear face coverings (masks) 

whenever teachers are within 6 feet of students. Face shields will be worn 
all other times. 

• Questionnaires asking if a student or anyone in the family has knowingly 
been exposed to COVID-19 within the last 14 days or if a student has been 
given temperature reducing medications in the last 24 hours (e.g. Childrens 
Tylenol, Motrin etc).  

• No parents allowed on-site during the session. 
• Students or parents who have symptoms of Covid-19 or flu like symptoms 

will not be permitted on site.  
 


